
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Robertson 

 

Hi, my name is Miss Robertson and I will be your new 

teacher in September.  

I’m looking forward to seeing you all again, most of 

you have met me, when I worked in Miss Beach’s 

class earlier this year. 

I am really looking forward to getting to know you all 

properly and making a start on the interesting topics 

and learning we have planned in Year 4. 

I hope you are all well and are ready to come back to 

school in September! 

I’m very excited to be your new teacher!   

 


